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Dear Mr. Christopher Olive,
Thompson And Company team would like to wish you and your family a merry Christmas and a prosperous new year. We take this opportunity to wish and remember our friends, customers and business associates who have helped reach our business at this height today. We wish we continue to do business with you in future also and ask the Lord to multiply your blessings and give you prosperity in the next year also.
It has indeed been a pleasure doing business with you throughout this year and we believe that nothing will change next year. The management believes in our core value: “customer satisfaction and prompt delivery of services”. As we embark on the journey that is the coming year we again thank you and send our best wishes to you and your family. May the New Year come filled with happiness and the success you truly deserve.
Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year again! 
Happy Holidays!
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